
The AMTRAK Police Department   
& 

The Georgia Bureau of  Investigation 
 

Are Seeking Information About the Subjects 
Pictured Below: 

The AMTRAK Police Department and the Georgia Bureau of  Investigation (GBI) 
are seeking information to aid in the investigation of  a death, which occurred on 
the morning of  September 9, 2010.  The body of  the female pictured above was 
located beside the train tracks in Jesup, Georgia.  She had been a passenger on 
AMTRAK Train 53, from Lorton, Virginia to Sanford, Florida on the above date.  If  
you had contact with either subject during that voyage or if  you have any other 
information that could aid in this investigation, please contact the GBI Tip Line 
at: 

INFORMATION 

1-800-597-8477 


